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• FISHWORKS '93 

FISHWORKS 
LOCATION 
ANNOUNCED! 

After two years of working on the 
overgrown, narrow reaches of our 
headwater streams, Area Fish Manager 
Marty Engel has come up with a 
sensational, new project. In exploring a 
chunk of land that the DNR owns, 
Marty discovered a stretch of river 
that's virtually unknown, let alone 
fished. This year's project is going to 
surprise you: It's on the Kinni, only a 
couple miles outside of River Falls. Ifs 
made up of meanders, deep pools, a few 
nice riffles, decent weed growth, nice 
scenery and almost limitless potential. 
Wait until you see the slides at our 
January meeting! Unlike past projects, 
this stretch is wide enough so that Gary 
declared even he could get off a back 
cast. (I also caught him drooling). This 
stretch is part of our plan to eventually 
checkerboard the Kinni with improved 
sections. This strategy will provide a 
variety of habitats and help spread out 
the angling pressure. 
Dates: January 16th and 30th 

February 13th and 27th 
March 13th and 27th 

Hours: 9:00AM - 3:00PM 

We have access from only one bank, so 
this is the year quite a few of us will 
have to work in waders. Also new for 
this year is that Marty and Brian will be 
marking the stuff they want cut and will 
be treating the stumps almost 
immediately. This will eliminate the 
guesswork and the suckering that's 
occurred on past projects. Neat, huh?? 

(continued) 

DEC. MEETING NOTICE 

WHEN: Wed., Jan. 6, 1993 
TIME: Dinner at,6:30 

Meeting at 8 

WHERE: Hudson House 
This month's presentation will be 
"A Russian Salmon Odyssey" by 
Chapter Member Ivan Schlott 
Ivan will be telling us about his 
recent trip to Russia were he 
experienced some of the best 
Atlantic Salmon fishing in the 
World. 

• XMAS PARTY 

FUND RAISER 
A SUCCESS 
KIAP-TU-WISH'S annual Christmas 
Party and Fund Raiser was another 
big success thanks to the hard work 
of Chairperson Jean Mitchell and Jon 
Jacobs. Eighty-four members and 
guests attended the event and over 
$1400 was raised in the auction. 
Special thanks goes to Charlie 
Johnston for volunteering to be our 
guest speaker again this year. 

Special thanks also goes for all who 
donated to this years event both with 
items for the silent auction and for 
purchasing items at the auction. 
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FISHWORKS CONTINUED 

As in the past , bring warm clothes, 
coffee and lunch, saws, waders and a 
sense of humor. Remember that it's 
winter, so the KIAP-TU-WISH RULE 
OF 20 (that is, -20 0  Airtemp or 
windchill we will cancel) is in effect. 
Follow these directions or check out 
the map: 
**Take ST 35 south from 1-94 
**Turn LEFT on ST 65 (just before 
the new ST35 Bridge over the KinM) 
**Proceed aprox. two (2) miles to 
Quarry Road 
**Turn RIGHT on Quarry Rd 
**Proceed aprox. 3/4 mi. to River Dr. 
**Tun LEFT on River Dr. to work-
area 
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♦ FISHWORKERS! 

Prior to every work date, Gary and Mike will call everyone on the Fishworker's Phone List. We currently have about thirty 
names on the list, but it hasn't been updated in a couple of years. We have three levels of work categories for folks who want 
to help out: Light Duty is phone work, typing or envelope stuffing, Heavy Duty is our seasonal work projects and can range 
from something as easy as tending a fire to as strenuous as hauling a tree out of the river, Emergency"'is usually stream work 
and fish stocking on 48 hours notice. If you would like to add your name to our Fishworkers list, fill in this form and mail it 
to Mike Alwin by Jan. 11th. 
·-------------------------------------------------·

I I

: Name: _________ --,,-______ Phone: ( ) ________ _
I 
1 # ofWorkers ____ --'Light Duty __ Heavy Duty_·· _.Emergency __ 

. I 

1 Please clip and mail to: Do you have any special tools or Equipment? __________ _ 1MikAI. 1 e wm
1 231 No. Sherburne St. 
I Stillwater, MN 55082 
I 
�-------------------------------------------------

,, Kiap-TU-Wish .. 
President: Andy Lamberson (715)386-7568 Vice President: Gary Horva,th (715)425a.8489 

Secretary: Don Ausemus (612)636a.0625 Treasurer: Tom Battey (612)559-3370 

Jon Jacobs (715)386-7822 
Craig Mason (715)425-2282 
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Kiap-TU-Wish 
1993 MEETINGS 

Jan. 6: Russian Salmon Odyssey 
Feb. 3: The Bighorn 

March 3: Business Mtg. 
April 7: Fly Tiers 

May 5: Marty Engel Wisc. DNR 

Dinner at 6:30 Meeting at 8:00 
All meetings are at the Hudson House. 
-----------------� 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Kent Johnson (715)386�5299 
Mike Alwin (612)439-8159 

KIAP-TU"'.}.VISH 
TROUT UNLIMITED 
P.O.BOX483 
HUDSON, WI 54016 

Gary Horvath (715)42S-8489 
Skip James (612)436-1565 
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